
 

 

SUMMARY OF MATERIAL MODIFICATION 
 

TO THE PARTICIPANTS OR NEW ENROLLEES IN THE DENVER HEALTH & HOSPITAL AUTHORITY PLAN 

You’re receiving this noƟce because we wanted to tell you about some important changes we have made 
to the Plan. Please keep this important noƟce with your other Plan documents.  

 Under terms of the DHHA medical plan, parƟcipants currently receive 3 free (zero cost share) 
Primary Care Physician (PCP) visits at Denver Health clinics. EffecƟve July 1, 2024, DHHA will no 
longer cover the three PCP visits without member cost share at Denver Health faciliƟes.  Cost 
sharing limits will apply based on the plan offering. You will conƟnue to be eligible for one 
annual wellness PCP visit covered 100% by the Plan with no cost share, as required by the ACA.  

 
These changes are effecƟve July 1, 2024.  If you have any quesƟons about these changes, please contact 
Benefits at 303-602-6947, opƟon 2. 
 


